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TO:  University Council 

 

FROM: Marlina Rogers, Compliance Counsel  

Kay Lennon-McGrew, Assistant University Counsel and Policy Counsel 

 

DATE: September 7, 2021 

 

RE:  Clery Act Compliance Policy 

 

 

I. Introduction. 

 

The Public Safety and University Compliance staffs jointly determined that the institution should 

have a Clery Act Policy after reviewing our institution’s current policies. Thus, this is a new policy.   

 

This policy specifies how ETSU will comply with the Clery Act and the Violence Against Women 

Act amendments to the Clery Act, and ETSU’s obligation to make campus security and safety 

statements available to the campus community and the public as prescribed by the law.  

 

The policy was posted for public comment from August 18, 2021 through September 1, 2021. The 

policy is attached to this memorandum.  

 

II. Public Comment Period.  

 

We did not receive any public comments on this policy.  


